
 
 
 
 
 
March 24, 2003 
 
Magalie Salas 
Office of Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
The Portals 
445 - 12TH ST SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Re:  [Minor modification to a pending (Class A status) license application for Low Power 
Television Station W23BW, BPTTL-19990820JB] 
 
Dear Ms. Salas: 
 
Enclosed is our FCC Form 301CA application to effect an amendment to a pending license 
application BPTTL-19990820JB.  This is a minor modification application; the changes correct 
the antenna coordinates as indicated on antenna tower registration number 1010214 
 
We would appreciate it if you would process this application so that it may be included on the next 
grant list.  We regret any inconvenience this may have caused the commission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Moses Primo 
Director of Broadcasting 
Operations and Engineering 
 
MP/fc 
 
cc  David Silverman 
 
Enclosures 


